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I strongly oppose this proposed measure. Each community has different public safety 

needs and those needs should be addressed by local police and other community 

stake holders. Creating an entirely new administrative bureau is unnecessary and 

wasteful. Attrmpting to impose a property tax, without any real limitation, is insulting 

given the state and local governments' inability to use the tax dollars they already 

have wisely and efficiently.  


